
Official Notice
Borough of Dormont

Notice of Zoning Hearing
The Zoning Hearing Board of
The Borough of Dormont has
scheduled  a  hearing  at  the
request  of Dianne  and
Joseph  Vano,  location  of
the  property  is  2827
Philadelphia Avenue and is
in  an  R-S  Residential-
Street-Loaded District. The
applicants  are  seeking  a
variance  and  approval  for
property  2827
Philadelphia  Avenue  to
subdivide  and  for  lot
consolidation.  See  Code
210-210.   The  appeal  has
been  taken  and  an
in-person  hearing  is
scheduled  for  February  7,
2024 at  6:00 pm. A Zoom
link  will  also  be  provided.
(Please  visit
www.boro.dormont.pa.u
s/events  to  access  the
Zoom link).


